
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 15th 2020  
  
 Dear Parent/Carer,  

  
Important Information about Free School Meal Vouchers 

 
With effect from Monday 20th April, if your child is eligible for free school meals, you 

will receive vouchers.  These can be redeemed at Shoprite stores. 
 

 The vouchers will be posted to you 

 They will cover two weeks and will be worth £29 for each secondary school child 
(e.g. if you have two children at Ramsey Grammar School, you will receive 

vouchers worth £58 every fortnight) 

 If you have a child in primary school, you will receive £23 per fortnight 

 Each voucher is valid for 14 days from the issue date 

 If your child is attending school, lunches will continue to be provided free of charge 
and you will still receive vouchers. 

 A ‘roll out’ of the scheme to other shops may be possible in the future 

 We are hopeful that the voucher scheme will be in place until schools reopen, or 
until the end of the academic year. 

 

You will receive a letter home from the Department of Education, Sport and Culture, 
along with your vouchers next week.  We know this is a worrying time for families and I 

trust that the above information provides a bit of good news for you. 
 

Please share this information with any friends or neighbours who are eligible to receive the 
vouchers. 
 

With kind regards 
 

 
 
Annette Baker 

Headteacher 

 

Ramsey Grammar School 
Scoill Ghrammeydys Rhumsaa 

 

Headteacher 

Ardynseyder 

A G Baker M Ed NPQH 
 

RAMSEY 

Isle of Man 
IM8 2RG 

 
Telephone:    01624 811100 
Fax:              01624 811101 

E Mail: RGSenquiries@sch.im 
 


